
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lupe Carrasco <LCarrasco@yatespetroleum.com> 
Friday, September 07, 2012 1:11 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Creek AL Federal #12 

Mike, 

As per our conversation on September 7, 2012, we will start remediation of the impacted site as addressed in the Work 
Plan submitted on August 31, 2012. Once sample analysis ofthe impacted soil are below RRAL's, Yates Petroleum will 
submit a C-141 Final for closure of the site. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions that may arise. 

Thanks! 

Lupe Carrasco 
Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575)748-4350 
Fax: (575) 748-4131 
Cell: (575) 513-9074 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. I f you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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